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COVID-19 Health & Safety Update
• New modified quarantine guidance from LA County 

Department of Public Health expected this week.

• 20,010 COVID-19 tests administered since August 13.

• 3,840 students opted in for weekly COVID-19 screening testing.

• Continue to promote weekly testing. Find the opt-in form at 
www.gusd.net/COVIDTesting. 

• Watch a Hoover High student share her experience getting a
COVID-19 test at www.gusd.net/StudentTesting.

http://www.gusd.net/COVIDTesting
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6OneASjxoZI

